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July 21, 2008 
 
TO: Alderman Bohl 
 
 
Dear Alderman Bohl: 
 
As the President of Oscar Mayer headquartered in Madison, I am writing to thank you 
for the leadership you have demonstrated by introducing the proposed resolution to 
“support efforts to discontinue federal corn ethanol mandates and cease incentives for 
corn ethanol production.”   
 
As one of more than four thousand Kraft Foods employees in Wisconsin, we recognize 
that renewable energy and bio-fuels play an important role in sustainable energy for 
America – improving our energy security and enhancing the economic future of our 
children.  However, recent government policies with regard to bio-fuels have resulted in 
unintended consequences, including contributing to higher commodity prices, 
heightening the risk of environmental damage, and tightening supplies of food aid to the 
poor.   
 
Again, we appreciate your introducing this resolution and are hopeful it will be approved 
this afternoon. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nick Meriggioli 
President 
Oscar Mayer 
 
 


